
From: Edward Nardi
To: ENRD, PUBCOMMENT-EES (ENRD)
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Asst. Attorney General,
 
Please ensure that whatever steps have to be taken in the settlement between the EPA and AVX to
clean New Bedford Harbor completely of their contaminants --- including a “reopener” clause in
the settlemet
 
Thank you
 
Edward Nardi
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